Truth in Taxation Compliance Document - Form Letter to Newspaper (District)

Warning: The ad/notice enclosed with this letter must be published not more than 14 days and not less than
7 days before the Public Hearing. Because the notice is 1/8" page, it is recommended that this letter be sent
several weeks,if possible,before the notice is to be published to permit planning by the newspaper.]

July 13, 2024
The Prairie News

Toulon, lllinois 61483

Dear Sir/Madam:

Enclosed is the Notice of Public Hearing to be published in the edition of the Friday, August 2,

2024 issue. Please adhere to the following specifications:

1) Must be no less than 1/8th page in size.

2) Type shall be no smaller than 12 point.

3) Notice should be enclosed in black border no less than 1/4"wide.

4) This notice SHALL NOT be placed in that portion of the newspaper where legal notices

and/or classified advertisements appear.

to the Toulon Public Jefferson St Toulon,
Library District, 617 E. lllinois 61483.

Please send two copies of the Certificate of Publication along with the Notice as it appears.

Billings should be made

Sincerely,

Toulon Public District Library

By:

HeadLibrarian



Notice of Proposed Property Tax Increase for

Toulon Public Library District

A public hearing to approve a proposed property tax levy increase for Toulon Public Library
District for 2024 will be held on August 12, 2025 at 7P.M. at the library, 617 E. Jefferson St.
Toulon IL 61483.

Any person desiring to appear at the public hearing and present testimony to the taxing
district may contact Michael Baumann, Librarian, 617 E. Jefferson St. Toulon 309-286-5791.

The corporate and special purpose property taxes extended for 2023 were $285,877.23

The proposed corporate and special purpose property taxes to be levied for 2024 are
$335,000. This represents a 17.18% increase over the previous year.

The property taxes extended for debt service and public building commission leases for
2023 were $0.

The estimated property taxes to be levied for debt service and public building commission
leases for 2024 are $0. This represents a 0% increase over the previous year.

The total property taxes extended for 2023 were $285,877.23. The estimated total property
taxes to be levied for 2024 are $335,000. This represents a 17.18% increase over the
previous year.



